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SEATTLE, July 25, 2014 - The Boeing Company is deeply saddened by the crash of Air Algérie Flight 5017 en
route from Ouagadougou, Burkina Faso to Algiers. We extend our heartfelt sympathies to the families and loved
ones of those on board. Boeing stands ready to provide technical assistance to government authorities who will

investigate the accident.

In accordance with international protocol, all inquiries about aviation accident investigations must be directed to
the investigating authority in charge.




